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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA PRESENTING ITS CANDIDACY FOR THE POSITION OF CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD 
OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD)
PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
M12-OEA-F.7
No.502 -10

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala has the honor to address the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development of the Organization of American States to inform it that the State of Guatemala is interested in the possibility of chairing the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD). Its candidate for that position would be Ms. Ana María Méndez Chicas, Undersecretary of International Cooperation of the Secretariat for Planning and Programming of Guatemala (Segeplan).

Accordingly, the Permanent Mission of Guatemala wishes to convey Guatemala’s ongoing interest in giving priority to the matter of cooperation and to continue promoting the framework for dialogue among the cooperation authorities of the member states.

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala wishes to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
July 19, 2010
Office of the Executive Secretariat
for Integral Development,
Organization of American States.
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